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Diary dates

28th June – Year 1 sports festival 

30th June – whole school dance 
workshop

4th – 8th July – Years 5 & 6 to Kilve 
Court residential 

13th July – sports day, afternoon

18th July – move up day 

19th July – Years 4, 5 & 6 singing 
concert 6.30pm

21st July – Leavers Service 
(afternoon)

21st July – last day of term 6

INSET Days for 2022/2023
1st September 2022
2nd September 2022

31st October 2022
3rd January 2023

5th June 2023

Term dates attached and on the website

School uniform
Please can you label your child’s uniform. 
If it is second hand then please remove 

the other name.  We have several 
jumpers/cardigans every week that are 

not named.

Mobile library
The next library visit will be 

Wednesday  6th July, the library visits 
every other week.  

Christian Aid Tea
The choir did a terrific performance at the 

Christian Aid tea.  The organisers and 
audience were delighted to have them 

there.

The Year 6 helpers also did a great job and 
were polite and helpful.

A big thank you to Mrs Luckett for 
organising the choir. 

‘Queen Elizabeth’ Books 
All children in primary schools across 

the United Kingdom will, receive a 
free commemorative book to mark 
Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee, 

your child will be bringing theirs 
home today.

Class photographs
Colorfoto visited this morning and 
took Class photos, Year 6 also had 
individual photos.  Your child will 
bring home a slip today to enable 
you to view and purchase if you 

wish. 



Celebration Assembly

Congratulations to all the children who have received awards this term.

Well done!

Parent Survey 

Please find below a link to a parent survey. We would really appreciate it if you could take just 5 
minutes to answer the questions below as a parent/carer of a child(ren) who attends Ubley Primary 

School. We appreciate the feedback you give us.

https://forms.office.com/r/gtgzTsdMPU

Thank you
Ian Harvey 

Bollywood Dance Workshop – Thursday 30th June 

On Thursday 30th June, the children will be participating in a Bollywood Dance Workshop at Ubley 
School. This will offer a high energy morning and the children will have the opportunity to explore 

and learn a range of Indian dance moves and styles. 
The children are welcome to come into school in colourful clothes on the day. 

Parents are invited to join us in the playground to watch, or take part in the final performance at 
11:30-11:45 

https://forms.office.com/r/gtgzTsdMPU

